
*This event is subject to enough donations of Christmas Jumpers being made 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Sale 

 

Dear Parents, 

The Friends of Ad Astra PTA would like to host a Christmas Jumper sale 

to offer parents the opportunity to buy a Christmas jumper for their 

child. Christmas Jumper day at school is Thursday 7th December. 

 

If you have any Christmas Jumpers that no longer fit your child, we 

would love to take these off your hands.  

 

Please can you bring your donations into school from Monday 13th until 

Friday 17th November. 

 

The sale will be run from the lodge (the hut to the left of the entrance 

to the Early Years playground) on Friday 1st December from 2:30pm 

until 3:30pm. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 


